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Dear Friend of the Hispanic Human Resources Council: 
  
The Hispanic Heritage Gala, in its 46th year, is Hispanic Human Resources Council (HHRC) signature fundraising event.  
Kicking off Palm Beach County’s social season, it’s aim is to celebrate the diversity of the Hispanic community while 
providing support to one of the largest and longest standing Hispanic serving non-profits in the county. This year the Gala 
will be held on Saturday, September 30, 2023, at the Embassy Suites in West Palm Beach.  
 
HHRC was established in 1977 to address the social service needs of the community and to improve cultural awareness 
and understanding among the residents of Palm Beach County. This year, we are celebrating the 46th anniversary of our 
Annual Hispanic Heritage Gala to raise critical funds that help us better serve low-income, at-risk children and families. 
HHRC has, since its inception, provided children with the highest quality Head Start, Early Head Start, and VPK Programs 
in the County. We operate two Child Development Centers serving over 300 children and their families each year. Our 
staff is highly committed and understands the importance of early childhood education. Their dedication to each child 
instills a love of learning at a young age that stays with the child throughout their schooling. As a testament to the impact 
HHRC has had, many of the children once served at HHRC are now adults and are actively involved in giving back to their 
community by supporting our programs and volunteering at HHRC. We are asking you to join them in this endeavor. 
 
Your help in the form of sponsorship, underwriting, Program ad and/or a tax-deductible (as allowable by law) donation 
toward our Auction would be a wonderful gift toward the financial success of this year’s Gala. All sponsors and donors will 
be recognized at the Gala. If you would like an HHRC Representative to pick up your donation or would like to further 
discuss our Sponsorship and Underwriting Opportunities, please contact me at (561) 223-3521 or 
fabiana.desrosiers@hhrcinc.com, or our Gala Co-Chair Theresa LePore at (561) 358- 9867 or hhrcgala@gmail.com.  
 
We would like to invite you to join us in celebrating the Hispanic culture while supporting HHRC’s children and families! 
Please let us know if you are interested in attending and we will forward you ticket information. If you have generously 
donated to our Event in the past, we thank you again for your donation and invite you to join us again in this worthwhile 
cause. Your sponsorship and donation will help us reach our goals as visionary leaders in providing families services and 
innovative early childhood education to children that transforms the lives of our community.  
 
On behalf of our children and families, thank you in advance for your support!  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Fabiana DesRosiers, Ph.D.,  
Chief Executive Officer  
fabiana.desrosiers@hhrcinc.com 
 

THE HISPANIC HUMAN RESOURCES COUNCIL, INC., IS A 501(c)(3) ORGANIZATION, AND REGISTERED IN THE STATE OF FLORIDA (CH 1468). 
A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES 
BY CALLING TOLL-FREE (800) 435-7352 WITHIN THE STATE OR AT www.fdacs.com. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, 
APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE. 100% OF EACH CONTRIBUTION THAT IS RECEIVED BY THE HISPANIC HUMAN 
RESOURCES COUNCIL, INC., IS RETAINED BY THEM. 
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